
(A Pennsylvania Nonprofit Corporation) Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc. 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board 

October 24, 2021 

The Executive Board of Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on Sunday, 

October 24, 2021, Margarita’s, Sumneytown Pike, Lansdale, Pennsylvania.  The voting members present 

were Jeffrey Walton, Wendy Walton, Margaret Nettleton, David Nettleton, Joe Kucinski, Marty Kocse, 

and Roy Blumberg.   Accordingly, a quorum was present at the meeting. The voting members absent 

were Garrett Hughes, Chris Barone, and Brian Minkin.  The meeting was called to order at 5:45PM. 

With a motion by Jeff Walton and a second by Dave Nettleton, the minutes from previous meeting were 

approved. 

Jeff Walton opened the meeting with the most recent update on Phil-A-Trunk. On Friday, he and Dave 

Nettleton will meet at the stadium to go over logistics for Sunday. Jeff will be on WMMR this week 

promoting the event. Additionally, a production company will be filming a short documentary about the 

day.  Philabundance is handling public relations. 

Wendy Walton noted the raffle information for that day for the one dollar and five dollar raffles 

including two $250 Capital Grille gift cards and an outdoor movie theatre set up with more prizes to 

follow. 

Wendy next reported on other Social Events. The Happy Hour at Vickers was very well attended and the 

Choo-Choo and Cheese ride on November 13, 2021 is filling up quickly. Upcoming events include the 

Holiday Party on December 4, 2021, at the Chester Valley Golf Club and a self-guided tour at Longwood 

Gardens on December 18, 2021. 

Roy Blumberg gave the most recent membership numbers as follows --- Regular 1778 and Affiliate 956, 

for a total of 2734.  He will also organize the next Board Meeting.  

Next Dave Nettleton updated Autocross information as the Last Pocono race was cancelled due to 

weather conditions and competition from multiple events across the region. 

 Joe Kucinski listed the upcoming Membership Meetings as follows— 

11/10/2021 Modern Elix and Muso, 

 2/22/2022 Leading Edge Auto, and  

3/22/2022 Immaculate Paint Protection. 

 

Marty Kocse reported on the last the Driver Education events at Pocono and Summit Pointe as well as 

transitioning to Corey Mc Fadden as the next Track Chair. 

The meeting adjourned at 6:35 PM.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret Miners Nettleton, Secretary 



 

 

 

 


